
 

RECYCLE    RE-GIFT    RE-USE    

CHANGE A LIFE! 

    If you’ve got an unused musical instrument sitting in      

a cupboard, please consider re-gifting it to a rural or 

remote school in need, so a disadvantaged child might 

have the life-changing opportunity of music.                                    

All orchestral and band instruments are needed. 

 

 

 

 

www.giftofmusic.org.au      www.ruralaid.org.au   

p 1300 327 624                          e wayne@ruralaid.org.au 
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